
Carol Mills
South Thomaston
LD 780
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing against LD 780.
Once again in less than a year, our most vulnerable Maine citizens are under attack 
under the guise of "reproductive freedom."  There is ongoing debate as to whether an 
unborn child is a human person with inalienable rights or a disposable blob of tissue 
that infringes on her mother's freedom and rights.  
Our "progressive" Democrats--legislators and executive leaders--have gone too far in 
forcing Maine citizens to adapt to their worldview and values when it comes to 
abortion.  We have witnessed the ruthless, unsavory tactics that many influential state 
Democrats in the legislature and the Mills' administration have used, even against 
members of their own party, who may have had different beliefs or questioned the 
party line when it came to LD 1691.  Some "progressive" legislators/state leaders will 
stop at nothing to advance and impose their agenda on the citizens of this state.
Last year, I got a dismissive response from my state senator and representative (both 
Democrats) when attempting to engage in a conversation regarding LD 1691.  I 
expect to experience the same for LD 780.  But like so many other Mainers, I will 
continue to stand up for the right to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness for all 
Maine citizens, including those who can't speak for themselves. And I will not vote 
for legislators who seek to advance their personal agendas while working as public 
servants.


